
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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March 2025

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
MARCH 1ST – ST. DAVID’S DAY
MARCH 4TH – PANCAKE DAY

MARCH 6TH – WORLD BOOK DAY
Through the week we will be looking at our favourite stories and dress up.

MARCH 17TH  – ST. PATRICK’S DAY
MARCH 18TH – GLOBAL RECYCLING DAY

MARCH 30TH – MOTHER’S DAY

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE 
BEEN DOING…
The children in our Lambs’ and Ducklings’ rooms have 
spent time celebrating Valentine’s Day. We linked this to 
their Book of the Week, ‘LOVE’. The children enjoyed 
exploring jelly hearts, flowers in the sensory tray, and 
baking biscuits for dinner. They took part in lots of creative 
activities, making marks in playdough, shaving foam, and 
moon sand. 
Thank you to all the parents who joined us for our very 
special Valentine’s Day Stay and Play. It was lovely to 
have you back in the nursery—it was a great opportunity 
for you to visit your children in the next room that they 
may be moving to this month. 
To celebrate Valentine’s Day, the Farmers children 
enjoyed a story about friendship. We looked at ways we 
could help each other, and the children made kindness 
stones and their own bunches of flowers for their friends, 
which they were so excited to share. They also took part 
in mindfulness sessions with their favourite teddies, which 
they shared with each other. 
As it was National Internet Safety Day, the Explorers have 
been learning about internet safety and enjoyed the story 
‘Screen Thief’. The children learnt about each other’s 
interests and hobbies and the different activities they take 
part in outside of nursery. They made a TV and shared 
their news with the rest of the group. 
We spoke to the children about being safe online. If 
anything makes them feel sad or unsafe, they should let 
an adult know and turn off their device. The children had 
fun drawing their own cyberbullies on the chalkboards and 
then spraying them with water to make them disappear. 
Thank you to all the parents who have taken time out to 
come into nursery and read to the children. A special 
thank you to Alara’s mum, who sang to us in Norwegian 
during International Mother Language Day.


